
From: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>  

Sent: Friday, 6 November 2020 12:42 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: Michael Rizzo <mrizzo@asu.asn.au>; Sophie Ismail <sismail@actu.org.au>; Tamsin Lawrence 

<Tamsin.Lawrence@australianchamber.com.au>; Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au>; Luis 

Izzo <luis.izzo@ablawyers.com.au> 

Subject: Applications to vary the Clerks - Private Sector Award 2020 (AM2020/95) 

 

 

Dear Associate,  

 

We refer to the above matter.  

 

Further to our correspondence of yesterday, we write to advise that the Ai Group has today been 

informed by the ASU that neither the ASU or ACTU oppose an extension of the application of 

Schedule I of the Clerks – Private Sector Award 2020 until 29 March 2021. This variation to the award 

is jointly sought by Ai Group and ACCI.  

 

We also understand that the relevant parties (i.e. Ai Group, ACCI, ACTU and ASU) intend to continue 

discussions about potential variations to the Award on a more enduring basis in relation to 

employees working from home, notwithstanding the potential extension of Schedule I until the end 

of March 2021. 

 

The parties will seek an opportunity to discuss the aforementioned matters during the conference 

listed before His Honour on Monday 9 November 2020. 

 

Regards, 

 

Brent Ferguson 

National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 

M: 0405 448 119 

E: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
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